
St Mary’s Weekly Newsletter – Friday 12th July 2024 
 

Healthy Week 

This week the children have thoroughly enjoyed their healthy week with a range of activities and lessons to 

support their personal, social, emotional and health development. It was sad that the weather halted some 

of our trips but hopefully these can be rearranged for next week. At the time of going to press the children 

were heading out for their Sports Day to finish off the week! 

 

Leaver’s Mass 

On Thursday, our Year 6 pupils joined their friends from the Year 6 classes from our other North Tyneside 

Catholic Primaries for a special Leaver’s Mass at St Columbas Church. It was a lovely celebration of their 

time in primary school and an opportunity to meet and reflect with new friends ahead of September. Their 

final Leaver’s Mass with St Mary’s will take place in school on Wednesday 17th July at 7pm. 

 

School Lunches 

Please can parents ensure that all account balances are paid up to date by the end of the school year? 

Thank you to parents who responded to the new menu orders for September. The form is now closed to 

allow kitchen staff to place food orders and the form will reopen on the first week of term.  

End of Year Reports 

We hope you all received your child’s end of year report. Please can you ensure that the report slips are 

returned to your child’s class teacher by next week? If you wish to speak to the class teacher about the 

report, please make an appointment for Monday evening, via the school office.  

 

End of Term Arrangements 

Please can we ask that ALL reading books are returned to school next week? We are having an amnesty so 

please send in any books that you have at home and have a good look under beds and on book shelves! 

Children will need to bring a large, strong carrier bag to school on Wednesday to take home their exercise 

books.  

 

Holiday Information 

Please find attached and below some information regarding holiday events in North Tyneside and safety 

information from Northumbria Police. 
https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/1541/what-ease-programme 
https://www.google.com/maps/d/viewer?mid=1cSIE4KTmFTefTyKs5J7ovotwgGpQQhs&ll=54.27470401096579%2C-
1.8406352499999867&z=7 
https://www.livingwellnorthtyneside.co.uk/ 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 15th July – Optional Parents Evening 

Tuesday 16th July – Nursery Graduation Concert at 10am 

Wednesday 17th July – Year 6 Leaver’s Mass at 7pm 

Thursday 18th July – Whole School End of Year Mass at 10am 

 

Next week is Zebra week on the school lunch menu 
 

Don’t forget to visit it our school website for further school information 

 www.stmarysonline.co.uk  
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Online Safety #wakeupwednesday 

 

 


